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Bea Taylor came in on behalf of CAFOD to 
explain about issues  on Global energy. 

CAFOD and her partners are installing solar 
power in communities in need and making a big 
difference.  

 



The children each sent a message to the Global North by writing 
on sunrays which symbolise our message shining out to the 

world. 

 
 



A Year 2 child wrote: 

“Why aren’t solar-power 
systems free for the 
Global South? 

 



 Luis (Year 6) said: 

“It’s important that the global 
South gets to use solar energy”  

 



Emilia said, “We’ve  got to say what we think” 
Callum chimed in, “It’s good to express my opinion” 

 
 


